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Guidance for Students: Discussion on academic integrity in an on-line examinations  
 
Occasionally, students may be asked by their module convenor or marker to attend a discussion 
about how they went about completing an on-line exam. You might be asked by your module 
convenor, marker or another member of faculty to speak with them about this if a concern has been 
raised relating to academic integrity. This does not mean that there is 
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What happens then? 
 
The notes from the discussion will be provided to 

https://student.sussex.ac.uk/complaints/against-you/misconduct
https://student.sussex.ac.uk/complaints/against-you/misconduct
https://student.sussex.ac.uk/centre/
https://student.sussex.ac.uk/centre/
mailto:advice@sussexstudent.com
http://www.sussex.ac.uk/wellbeing/safety/help/helpmentalhealth

